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November 8, 2016

Via Electronic Filing

	Mr. Steven King

Executive Director/Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W.

Olympia, WA  98504-7250


Re:
Boomerang Wireless, LLC d/b/a enTouch Wireless; 
Docket No. UT-121610


Dear Mr. King:


On behalf of our client Boomerang Wireless, LLC d/b/a enTouch Wireless (“Boomerang”), I am submitting this notice of changes and upgrades to Boomerang’s Lifeline Plan.  Boomerang is introducing a new Minimum Standard Data Plan (the “500 MB Plan”) which offers 500 MB of data and 100 talk and text units per month.  The 500 MB Plan is being introduced in accordance with the FCC’s Lifeline Modernization Order (March 31, 2016). Attached as Exhibit “A” is a description of Boomerang’s various Lifeline Plan options, including the 500 MB Plan. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information.  Thank you for your usual courtesy and assistance.

Sincerely,

J. Andrew Gipson

JAG/ssb

Enclosures

cc:
Julia Redman-Carter
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